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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 

Update Hurricane Beryl: 

CCWSC lost power in the plant and went on generator on 
Monday, July 8, 2024 at 2:30am.  The plant never shut down 
and continued water service throughout the storm.  CCWSC 
Maintenance staff had prepared for the storm prior filling the 
Ground Water Storage Tank to the maximum and making 
sure everything was running properly.  Once the storm hit 
everything went as planned with no issues.  The only 
damage was to the fence and main water office roof.  The 
fence has been fixed by maintenance and the roof is in-
process of being repaired.  

Thank you to Maintenance department for monitoring the 
plant before, during and after the storm to keep our water 
plant operational. 

We heard through TRWA who assist with water 
departments during emergencies that many WCS were 
struggling to keep their pressure above 20 psi.  We were 
very fortunate with all the repairs, equipment replacement 
and upgrades that we were very prepared for this storm.  

This is why the assessment was necessary to ensure that our 
plant could handle the stress of a storm of this magnitude.  
We will continue to make improvements to our 
infrastructure to ensure the future success of our corporation. 

Board of Directors, Cape Carancahua Water Supply 
Corporation  

NEWS ALERT 

We are planning and mapping 
out main line pipe 
replacement.  We are using 
GIS Mapping through G&W 
Engineering to help with this 
process.  This will be a huge 
project spanning over years, 
but will be broken down into 
miles to not financially and 
physically overwhelm 
CCWSC. 

 

Website: 
http://caprancahuawatersup
plycorps.com 
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